
    

CITY OF SACRAMENTO 

CITY PLANNING DEPARTMENT 
725 "J" STREET 	 SACRAMENTO, CALIF. 95814 

	
MARTY VAN DUYN 

TELEPHONE (916) 449-5604 
	

PLANNING DIRECTOR 

February 19, 1.981 

City Council 
Sacramento, California 

Honorable Members in Session: 

SUBJECT: North Natomas 04-5361 

Staff has not had an opportunity to get together with the 
principals involved due to time constraints. Meetings have 
been scheduled for the week of February 23rd. It is hope-
ful that we will have a report for the Council's informa-
tion on March 3, 1981. We will know more after we meet 
with the individuals involved. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Marty Van Duyn 
Planning Director 

FOR CITY COUNCIL INFORMATION 
WALTER J. SLIPE 
CITY MANAGER 

MVD:jm 
	 February 24, 1981 
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